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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Improved Flower Market Parking  

 Western Car Park Extension Works 
 
In early December 2016 SML will open the unreserved parking at the rear of the Flower 
Market to florists and commercial business only before 6am.  These positions will be 
offered as reserved parking and will incur a fee of $352.00 + GST per Quarter.  If you are 
currently on the waiting list for a reserved parking position you will be contacted by SML 
staff to take up this opportunity.  This area will only be reserved up until 6am each day. 
 
The Western Car Park V extension is due for completion at the end of November 2016.  
SML has identified some changes to parking which should ease congestion around the 
Flower Market. 
 
KEY DATES: 
 
21 November 2016  

– Partial opening of Level 1 and Level 2 of the new section of Car Park V 

– Additional reserved parking will be available for Flower Market customers on 
Level 1 of Car Park V 

– Vehicles currently in Ground Level reserved parking around Buildings J and H will 
be required to be parked on Level 1 of Car Park V 

– From this date private vehicles will not be permitted to park around Buildings J, H, 
G, T and Q and may park on Level 2 of Car Park V  

Mid December 2016 
– New Lift operational 

 
Extra Flower Market parking will be allocated on the top level of Car Park V for the 
Public and Florists (see diagram on the back of this flyer).  The general public will not be 
permitted to park in ground level parking spaces on Flower Circuit until after 6am. This 
will be managed by SML Market Officers. 
 
For further information please contact the Team Leader, Glenn Russell on 0417 325 232 
or the 24/7 Security Mobile 0409 325 232 

 
Adrian La Cava 
Operations Manager 
14 November 2016 
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